
The law firm of O’Donnell, Weiss &
Mattei, P.C. (OWM), 41 E. High Street,
Pottstown, PA, and 347
Bridge Street, Suite 200,
Phoenixville, PA, re-
cently announced that
James R. Freeman, Es-
quire joined the Firm as
of June 1st. 

Attorney Freeman has
been practicing law in
Phoenixville, Chester
County and surround-
ing areas for more than
40 years. Mr. Freeman
focuses his practice on
criminal defense and family law. He
served as a Chester County prosecutor
for 14 years, and during four of those
years, was Chester County’s first full-
time district attorney. Mr. Freeman and
his wife reside in Phoenixville.

Jim has decided to make this transi-
tion to provide a wider array of services
and add significant depth to his prac-
tice areas. The members of OWM Law
and James Freeman share the same val-
ues, and are confident this combination
will provide an environment which
will benefit clients and will allow the
tradition of excellent service to con-
tinue. James R. Freeman Law Offices
closed their office at 606 Main Street in
Phoenixville on May 28, 2019. He will
now be located in OWM’s Phoenixville
office, on the second floor of 347 Bridge
Street, Suite 200. 

The law firm of O’Donnell, Weiss &
Mattei, P.C. (OWM Law) has been serv-

ing clients from the original office loca-
tion in Pottstown, at 41 E. High Street,

for more than 60 years.
In January 2006, OWM
Law established its 
second, fully-staffed 
office, at 347 Bridge
Street, Phoenixville, PA.
OWM Law has been
proud to continue its
long-standing tradition
of service in Pottstown,
Phoenixville, and
throughout the entire
Tri-County area, repre-
senting small and large

businesses, municipalities, banks, indi-
viduals, families, and charitable organ-
izations. In addition, several OWM
Law attorneys are licensed title insur-
ance agents, and routinely service both
clients and lenders by conducting 
residential and commercial real estate
settlements at the Phoenixville and
Pottstown office locations. 

The lawyers and staff of OWM Law
look forward to serving this expanded
client base, and welcome the clients of
James Freeman. John A. Koury, Jr.,
Managing Partner of OWM Law states
that “The addition of Jim Freeman 
expands the depth of our criminal and
family law practices and enhances the
services offered to our clients. It is a 
natural fit.” 

For more information, please contact James R.
Freeman, Esquire at 610.917.9347, or call upon
the lawyers and staff at OWM Law. Also, please
visit www.owmlaw.com.
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